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2.  MEDICAL SERVICES -- DIVISION OF CORRECTIONS

     FUNDING -- DIVISION OF CORRECTIONS

     (Request sent to 18 vendors)

     RFP #17-0004    Contract

Medical Services For 

Division Of Corrections

Ergoability Occupational 

Therapy
Primary Care Associates

Kansas Academy of 

Family Physicians

Kansas Health Solutions, 

LLC
Loving Guidance, Inc.

Heartland Rural 

Counseling Services, Inc.

No Bids

$240,056.00 per year

University of Kansas School of Medicine - Wichita Medical Practice 

Association

On the recommendation of Kara Kingsley, on behalf the Division of Corrections, Jennifer 

Dombaugh moved to accept the proposal from University of Kansas School of Medicine -

Wichita Medical Practice Association for an annual cost of $240,056.00 and establish contract 

pricing for three (3) years with two (2) one (1) year options to renew. Tim Kaufman seconded 

the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

A committee comprised of Mario Salinas and Steven Stonehouse - Corrections, Brenda Gutierrez-

Varela - COMCARE and Kara Kingsley - Purchasing reviewed and evaluated the response and 

unanimously agreed to recommend the University of Kansas School of Medicine - Wichita Medical 

Practice Association. This contract will provide medical services to Juvenile Detention Facility, 

Juvenile Residential Facility and the Sedgwick County Youth Program.

Vendors who did not submit a response were contacted and asked why they choose not to respond. 

The reasons given were that the solicitation was outside of their area of expertise, are currently too 

busy to add additional clients and staffing issues.

University of Kansas School of Medicine - Wichita Medical Practice Association is the current 

contracted vendor for these services.  

Questions and Answers

Tim Kaufman – Can someone help me understand how this is priced? Is this a fee for service with a 

cap or is it all inclusive?

Mario Salinas, Administrative Manager for Division of Corrections – The pricing is broken down by 

a full time physician that is available once a week that supervises the medical services program and 

they provide an APRN and LPN five days a week and they have on-call services and they also 

included pricing as far as on-call services and any missed billing.


